Public Notice

Date: March 11, 2020
Subject: novel coronavirus (COVID-19)

Please review the information attached about the novel coronavirus (COVID-19)
and where you can obtain updates on various websites and have a telephone
helpline phone number to answer other questions you may have. The NYS DOH
Hotline is: 1-888-364-3065 and the New York State Department of Health’s
website is: www.health.ny.gov/coronavirus. There is additional information also
available on the U.S. Centers for Disease Control website: www.cdc.gov/COVID19
and the Saratoga County website at:
https://www.saratogacountyny.gov/departments publichealth/




